
 

 

Ercros factory in Monzón makes a donation to the Red Cross 

 

 

Red Cross and Ercros’ staff representatives 

 

The employees of the Ercros factory in Monzón have made a donation to the Red Cross 
to support the campaign to help the most vulnerable families in the town. 

Before the end of last year, they delivered 180 kg of personal hygiene and household 
cleaning materials donated by the employees themselves. 

The Red Cross representatives thanked for the donation, emphasising the increase in the 
number of people who need to be assisted by their organisation. 

 

Monzón, 11 January 2023 


